
  
 
 
HEALTH SAFETY AND ENVIRONMENT DIVISION 
 
The Leslie Bretherick Memorial Lecture Award 
 
APPLICATIONS CLOSE:  MIDNIGHT ON 30 JUNE (EACH YEAR) 
 
 
The Health Safety and Environment Division has established The Leslie Bretherick Memorial 
Lecture Award not only to recognise his pioneering contributions in the field of chemical and 
laboratory safety but also recognise the ongoing importance that laboratory safety plays in 
the field of chemistry.  
 
Despite advancements in laboratory safety systems and technology, “adverse reactions” still 
occur on a regular basis.  
 
To be awarded the medal, the project, research, or activities must include outcomes that 
have impacted upon members of the public, industry, government, academic institutes and 
or be recognised as a significant contribution to the science of health safety and 
environment. 
 
The nominations must be made using the attached nomination/application form.  
 
The Standing Committee will appoint a sub-committee to consider the nominations and 
make recommendations regarding the award. It is expected that applications will be able to 
address each of the above criteria to a minimum standard. No award shall be made if the 
Standing Committee considers there is no candidate of sufficient merit.  
 
 
Nominations should be emailed to the Chair of the Health, Safety and Environment Division 
by 30 June (every year) using the attached application form. HSE.div@raci.org.au. 
 
If you have any questions, please email: HSE.div@raci.org.au. 
 
 
Past Recipients 
2020 Mr W V (Peter) Hunt 
2019  Associate Professor Colin Rix 
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